
Meet Chris Tague 
Candidate for New York’s Assemby

Thursday April 12th, 2018 7:00 PM
 At Coxsackie Sportsmens club

The special election to replace Peter Lopez in the 102nd 
Assembly District will take place on April 24th.  Mr. Lopez 
has been a great resource for local sportsmen.

Attention Local Sportsmen


